Mr. Owen W. Maloney, Maloney Tank Company, Tulsa, Oklahoma.

Dear Pat:

I want you to know how very much I enjoyed the fine visit and golf game we had on Thursday afternoon. Knowing how busy you were, I think it was indeed generous and considerate of you in asking me for the golf game. You were swell, and we enjoyed every minute of our visit with you.

I am sending you a Jayhawk Rebounds, a monthly letter that I send to our boys overseas. Some of the names you will perhaps recognize. If you like it we will put you on our permanent mailing list to receive them as they are written.

With best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH